
Application for the 

Anna Hammond Memorial Scholarship 
Edgerton United Methodist Church 

 
Return to the Church Office by Wednesday, December 28, 2016 

 
The Edgerton United Methodist Church offers scholarships each year, through the Anna 

Hammond Scholarship Fund, to students in post-high school studies, who are part of our church 

family, and who, in the opinion of the review committee, best meet the qualifications for 

selection. We invite you to complete this form and submit it to us. 

 
Name: _________________________________ Birth date:____________________ 

 

Your Address at School:____________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

School You Attend:________________________________  Major:__________________ 

 

Grade or Year:_____________________   Anticipated Date of Graduation:____________ 

 

Parent(s) Name:______________________________ Phone:_______________________ 

 

Address:_________________________________________________________________ 

 
Summarize your relationship with the church over the years (i.e. types of involvement and participation, etc.) 

 

 

 

 
 

Share something about your commitment to Christ and the way in which that commitment has shaped and 

informed your educational and vocational plans. (You may use the back of the application or attach an 

additional page.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Anna Hammond Memorial Scholarship 

Edgerton United Methodist Church 

112 Albion Street 

Edgerton, Wisconsin  53534 

 

The Edgerton United Methodist Church has established the Anna Hammond 

Scholarship Fund as an encouragement to our youth to continue their education and 

to give serious consideration to the type of service their life work shall render.  The 

scholarship was made possible by a gift from Anna Hammond and established by 

action of the Official Board on March 8, 1955. 

 

1. The scholarship shall be in an amount to be determined by the Memorial 

 Committee. 

 

2. The Memorial Committee will make the selection on qualified candidates. 

 

3. The scholarship will be awarded to as many candidates as there are funds to 

 support. 

 

4. The scholarship will be awarded on an annual basis. 

 

5. Candidates must have completed one full semester of college, vocational, or 

 other accredited institution of learning.  Church members who are engaging 

 in further study are also eligible to apply for a scholarship.  Preference will 

 be given to those preparing for definite full time Christian vocations.   

 

6. Candidates must be active members of Edgerton United Methodist Church. 

 

7. Candidates must submit an application to the Memorial Committee by  

     December 28, 2016.  

 

8. A certificate of award will be presented during worship on a designated day, 

 usually the second Sunday in January.  The scholarship money is awarded 

 at midyear, for use in the second half of the school year. 

  

9.  The recipients may select their own schools.  It is not limited to the four year 

 colleges, but may be used for other accredited institutions of learning. 

             

 


